
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           Friday 13th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Supporting Learning Workshop 
 
We are pleased to invite you to attend our first ‘Supporting Learning Workshop’, which is aimed at 
parents/carers of our KS2 pupils.  

This workshop will be the first in a series and we will cover different aspects of the curriculum for Year 5 and 
Year 6. We will be explaining what we teach, how we teach it, answering your questions and giving lots of 
suggestions on how you can support your child to fulfil their potential. We will also be encouraging you to try 
out some activities alongside your child, so please do bring them along. 

The session will be held on Monday 23rd October from 4.00pm – 5.00pm. Mrs Davis will hold a 30-minute 
arithmetic session and Ms Simon will hold a 30-minute reading session. 

To help us gain a sense of numbers, please register by clicking on the below link to secure you place. 

 https://forms.office.com/e/eFC3HYGbkA  

It will be fantastic to see you there!  

Please do not hesitate to contact us for further information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms F Simon    Mrs R Davis 
Head of English   Lead for Mathematics 
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